Intimate care following Covid 

We will continue to ensure that all children’s intimate care routines are met following safe practices, as stipulated in the health and safety and infection control policies, including the use of PPE. 
Staff will continue to use PPE when changing nappies, first aid and waiting for a child to be collected following on from a temperature. 

